PRESENT:

1. 
Debbie (Burik) Skomski


1972

2.
Coreen Leonard



1976

3.
Brenda Oberholzer



1976

4.
Christy Moser



1981

5.
Gabriela Borano



1997

6.
Sherry (Gilliam) Itnyre


1971

7.
Vickie (Martin) Layton


1971

8.
Sharon (Hart) Cooper


1962

9.
Karen (Sigler) Goldstein


1988

10.
Jim (Buzz) Young



1960

11.
Tim Steiner




1968

12. 
Rick Schultz




1960

13.
Tobey (Rudisill) Anderson


1961

14.
Donna Smith




1959

15.
Melinda Killmeier



1959

16.
Patti (Reynolds) Sowers


1973

17.
Dick Martin




1963

18.
Jeff Delauder



1973

19.
Phil Petry




1963

A meeting of the South Hagerstown High School Alumni Association was held on Thursday, March 8, 2007.  The meeting convened at 7:30 p.m. in the School Cafeteria.  A total of 19 members were present.  President Phil Petry presided.
Minutes from the January 11, 2007 meeting were distributed. 

Tim Steiner presented Treasurer’s Report – Balance in the checking account is $3,234.
The following items were discussed:
1) Information on liability insurance for the Association was again discussed. Phil reiterated the importance of having this in place before the next activity.  Tim Steiner will meet with possible providers and present findings at next meeting and decision will be made.


2) Dick Martin reported the website addresses SHHSRebelAlumni.org and SHHSRebelAlumni.com have been secured.  Dick will continue to develop the site and notify everyone via e-mail when accessible.


3) A dinner banquet is being planned as a culmination of the 50th anniversary activities.  All alumni of South High will be invited.  The banquet will be held May 19th in the South High Gymnasium.  Details are being finalized and will be discussed at the next meeting.
4) Scholarships –Discussed awarding of scholarships.  In the absence of representatives of the Student Development Committee  (Betty Beckley, and Terry and Judy Gossard) who will be responsible for selecting candidates, Public Relations Committee was asked to develop criteria for recipients.  Information will be presented at next meeting.  

5) Phil was again contacted by Daryl Hunsberger, Asst. Principal at South High regarding the Alumni Association assisting with fundraising for a new sign in front of the school.  It was decided time would be set aside at next meeting to allow Daryl the opportunity to present his request to the association.

6) The next meeting of the Association will be March 22nd beginning at 7:30 p.m. 
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m.

